
Patch Parents’ Council Presents:  

The 2021 North Quabbin                                              

Backpack Distribution Event 

Thursday August 5
th

  
10am - 1pm 
2pm - 6pm 

Friday August 6
th

 
10am - 1pm 
2pm - 4pm 

Pre-filled backpacks will be given out on 2 dates:  

Backpacks will be pre-filled with                               

supplies geared towards your child’s grade 

(Kindergarten - 12th Grade).                                    

Pre-registration is highly recommended to 

confirm your backpack pickup. 

To register your child(ren) please                            

call Kim or Jared: 978-249-5070                                                 

North Quabbin Patch & Family Resource Center.                                        

109  Lumber St. Athol 

or click here to register online. 

https://form.jotform.com/211935379416058

